St. Charles Parish                         Planning & Zoning Commission                         May 5, 2005



RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCEPRIVATE 

PZR-2005-23 requested by the heirs of Heirs of Victorine Bailey / Ernest J. Bailey for a resubdivision of sub-tracts 1, 2, & 3 of the one arpent tract obtained from Victorine Avril Bailey on January 11, 1985, and presently owned by the Heirs of Victorine Bailey, lying on the north westerly side from the River Road, and extending from edge of Batture to the 40 Arpent line, into Remainder of Sub-Tracts 1, 2, 3 and Lots 29A-54A with a waiver to hard surface frontage and the Major Subdivision Approval Process for Lots 29A-54A. Montz,  La. Council District 6.

Planning Department Recommendation:

No recommendation.

Planning Commission Recommendation:

Approval.

